
NEW BELL SCHEDULE!

Welcome all new and returning students to the School of Arts
and Innovative Learning!  My name is Matt Roberson, and I will
be serving the SAIL community as Principal for the 2020-2021
school year.  Tiffany Williams is taking a temporary leave, but will
still be connecting with friends and families of SAIL.  

Congratulations to our rising senior class of 2021, and welcome
incoming class of 2024 to the SAIL family!

SAIL’s campus has been vacant for 168 days, and now is the time
to bring innovative learning back to you, our beloved students. 
Whether connecting as a SAIL Digital Academy student or a SAIL
student on campus, our teachers and staff are ready for the
challenges this school year will bring.  Our mission is to continue
with serving our community of learners with an innovative, high-
quality, respectful and caring environment with the foundation
necessary to become responsible citizens.  To be successful, it is
critical that we communicate and work together in promoting a
safe and respectful environment for all students, teachers and
staff.

Parents, we value your partnership and appreciate ALL of your
support.  As we begin the 2020-2021 school year, student and
teacher safety will be our number one priority.  This year will take
a family effort to ensure we monitor and follow all CDC
guidelines put forth by Leon County Schools.  

Please, take the time to reinforce the new school health and safety
procedures with your student, join our listserv and maintain
updated contact information in FOCUS. 

Together we can start and finish the year strong. 
 
Respectfully,
Matt Roberson
Principal, SAIL High School
#learn #create #experience @ SAIL High School

SAIL HIGH SCHOOL
B a c k  t o  S c h o o l  N e w s l e t t e r

A u g u s t  2 0 2 0

I m p o r t a n t  D o c u m e n t s  i n  Y o u r  P a c k e t :   H e a l t h  a n d  S a f e t y  a n d  C O V I D - 1 9  F a c e
C o v e r i n g  P o l i c y .   P l e a s e  r e v i e w  a n d  s i g n  a n d  r e t u r n  t h e  a c k n o w l e d g e m e n t  f o r m !   

MASK
REQUIREMENT

Masks will be required for the
2020-2021 School Year.  Please
see the handout in your packet
titled COVID-19 Face Covering

Policy.  Please read it thoroughly. 

SOCIAL
DISTANCING

Students will be required to
practice social distancing while on
campus.  Students may not touch
or hang on each other, and must

stay six feet apart when possible.  

HEALTH CHECKS
Daily health checks will be

completed when students arrive
on campus and/or in their first

period class.  Health checks
consist of temperature checks. 

 Any student with a temperature
of 100 or higher will be sent

home.

M a t t  R o b e r s o n ,
P r i n c i p a l

J e s s i c a  C h a p m a n ,
A s s i s t a n t  P r i n c i p a l

A STRONG START TO A NEW YEAR

T h e  2 0 2 0  D r i v e - I n  G r a d u a t i o n  a t  t h e  C i v i c
C e n t e r  w a s  o n e  t o  r e m e m b e r .   T h e  S A I L

A d m i n i s t r a t i o n  w i s h e s  t h e  b e s t  o f  l u c k  t o  t h e
i n c o m i n g  S e n i o r  c l a s s  o f  2 0 2 1 !   


